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Every ending has a new ‘BEGINNING’! While the school provides opportunities to every 

member to grow, it also believes in respecting those who want to seek greater horizons 

outside.  

On 31 March 2023, the school bid farewell to four such teachers who are leaving school to seek 

prospects outside. The event organised in this connection was a mixture of emotions for those 

who held them close to their hearts.  

Ms.Sowjanya (Primary School), Ms.Usha.B (Primary School), 

Ms. Sharmila (Middle School), Ms.Deepa Sailaja( Sr. 

Secondary)and Mr.Umesh (Yoga teacher), were all given a 

formal farewell on the day. The entire PORPS family wished 

them for their future and expressed gratitude for the services 

they rendered in the school and the difference they made to all their learners. 

 

 

 

 


